
Does my municipality need
an insurance coverage

denial before starting the
FEMA reimbursement

process? 
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No, applicants can submit a RPA (Request for Public Assistance) and begin the FEMA PA

process while awaiting any insurance coverage determination. Projects will be adjusted

for insurance coverage during the FEMA reimbursement process.
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